
 
 
Dear Harold Washington College Community, 
 
This week was quite eventful for many of us, so I’m hoping that this weekend allows each of you to 
rest and recover. We were delighted to have met with Ms. Bi-Khim Hsiao, Representative, Taipei 
Economic and Cultural Office (TECRO), Washington, DC, U.S.A, during her recent trip to Chicago. She 
took part in a $10,000 gift presentation by the Friends of Taiwan Foundation to support cultural 
exchange and student learning of international trade here at Harold Washington College. We ended 
the week by celebrating a year of accomplishments by way of our annual State of the College address. 
If you missed the virtual event, please click here to view the video and use Access Passcode: sy!s5Ze9. 
If you would like to view the presentation slides click here. 
 
Next week’s weather is expected to be a bit more like fall, which is perfect movie weather. So be sure 
to tune in to the Library’s Kanopy information session on Tuesday, October 5th at 1 pm. Kanopy is an 
on-demand streaming video service that offers award-winning and critically acclaimed films and 
documentaries to public libraries and higher education institutions, for free! Please register for the 
information session here. In addition, in honor of Mayor Harold Washington’s 100th birthday 
celebration, the Mayor Harold Washington Legacy Committee is hosting a “Come Alive October 5” 
event celebrating the power of voter registration in the life and legacy of Mayor Harold Washington. 
The event will be held at the University of Illinois, 725 W. Roosevelt Rd, Dorin Forum Room D-E-F. For 
more information, please contact MHLC83@gmail.com. 
 
Reminder: Stay safe and wear a mask! 
 
I am always open to talk about your ideas. Feel free to join me during my office hours via Zoom next 
Wednesday from 3:30 pm – 4:30 pm. Have a great weekend.  
 
Here are the College Updates for this week: 

● Enrollment Update 
Fall 2021 – 16-week and 12-week session - Headcount: 5,728, Credit Hour: 58,779, Yield Rate: 
31% (Highest in the District).  
Registration for fall 8-week classes remains open. To learn more about our registration 
process, click here.  

● Faculty and Staff Accomplishments 
We are in the process of collecting information to update this webpage link. Please forward 
accomplishments to Shiang-Kwei Wang, Vice President of Academic and Student Affairs at 
swang56@ccc.edu 

● Library Newsletter 
For access click here. 

● Parking Updates  

https://cccedu.zoom.us/rec/share/qiZ24v6WWccxBcnuVvd7Eg7uzm3-sUqHYqtDF89of_BXe0w6YWi4VWyUT1F_MMub.efAuz2qLl6nyJG_h
https://cccedu-my.sharepoint.com/:p:/g/personal/lwilliams806_ccc_edu/EfEiaJUs3iVNmXpuLTl8NNQBRlc5y5tzyp8M3K9prKFmmQ?e=XDIIjK
https://ccc.libwizard.com/f/hwclibrary_videoresources
https://cccedu.zoom.us/j/433721370
https://www.ccc.edu/services/Pages/Register-Credit-Classes.aspx
https://www.ccc.edu/colleges/washington/departments/Pages/OAA-Faculty-Accomplishments.aspx
mailto:swang56@ccc.edu
https://researchguides.ccc.edu/hwcl/september2021


Please click here for the latest information.  
● General HWC Announcements are updated weekly and can be found here. The HWC Events 

Calendar lists all upcoming events for students, faculty, staff, and the public. 
 
 
Personnel Updates and Searches: 

● Clinical Director – Wellness Center – Finalist submitted for October Board.  
● Assistant Director, Security – Search in progress. For questions please contact: Bernessa Tate 

(btruvillion@ccc.edu), Director of Security. 
● Associate Dean of Advising and Transitions – Finalist submitted for October Board.  
● Engineer – Finalist submitted for October Board.  
● Associate Dean of Student Services – Finalist submitted for October Board.  
● Associate Dean – Career Programs – Position posted. For questions please contact: Jackie 

Werner (jwerner9@ccc.edu), Dean of Student Services. 
● College Clerical Assistant – Applications under review.  
● Dean of Instruction – Interview scheduling in progress.  
● Associate Dean of Enrollment Management – Position Reposted. For questions please 

contact: Emmanuel Esperanza (eesperanza@ccc.edu), Dean of Enrollment Management. 
 
 

 

https://www.ccc.edu/colleges/washington/menu/Pages/Getting-There.aspx
https://www.ccc.edu/colleges/washington/menu/Pages/HWC-Announcements-and-Updates.aspx
https://events.ccc.edu/hwc-events/
https://events.ccc.edu/hwc-events/
mailto:btruvillion@ccc.edu
mailto:jwerner9@ccc.edu
mailto:eesperanza@ccc.edu

